
Subject: Follow-Up Meeting with CSG
Date: Wed, 23 Jun 2021 22:34:22 +0000

From: info@engageparkandzoo.com <info@engageparkandzoo.com>
To: info@engageparkandzoo.com <info@engageparkandzoo.com>

Dear Core Stakeholder Group (CSG) members, 

As an active participant in the Gene C. Reid Park and Reid Park Zoo conversation, you are aware that
Mayor and Council provided direction and guidance to staff on the next steps for the expansion. Since 
May, an evaluation of options has been underway to determine how to move a design forward. The 
City of Tucson pledged to keep you informed and engaged as discussion evolved. 

Please mark your calendar for a special in-person meeting for CSG members only (there will be no 
option for substitutions) on Saturday, July 10, from 10 am to noon at the Parks & Recreation 
Administration Building/Mesquite Room, 900 S. Randolph Way. 

At this meeting, CSG members will learn and discuss:

• The planned expansion layout – and how it meets the considerations and direction expressed 
by Mayor and Council 

• The timeline for the launch of the Reid Park Master Plan engagement process and the CSG’s 
participation 

Thank you. Should you have any questions about participation, please email 
info@engageparkandzoo.com 

Best, Timothy Thomure

Subject: Updated Information - Meeting with CSG
Date: Fri, 25 Jun 2021 17:34:10 +0000

From: info@engageparkandzoo.com <info@engageparkandzoo.com>
To: info@engageparkandzoo.com <info@engageparkandzoo.com>

Dear CSG members, 
This follow-up information is provided in response to some questions we received about the upcoming 
meeting on July 10:

• We acknowledge that the CSG’s work was completed in late April. We are offering this follow-
up presentation to give you an update on progress following the Mayor & Council meeting of 
May 4 in recognition of the many hours you dedicated to the Community Conversation. It is not
obligatory for the CSG to attend. 

• The meeting will be held in-person; however, we will have the option for those that prefer to 
view it remotely. The remote option will also allow for additional viewers beyond the CSG. We 
listed “no substitutions” to keep the in-person group to a safe size for the space (and that was 
the working rule of the CSG). Since this is just an informal follow-up meeting, we are happy to 
welcome individual substitutions for those CSG members that cannot attend. Please keep it 
one-for-one on substitutes so we can stay a small enough group for the room. Please just let 
us know who to expect. 

• We will also extend an invitation Mr. Bob Vint, who worked closely with the Julia Keen 
Neighborhood Association and others on a potential layout concept known as “G-minor.” 

We look forward to seeing those of you that can make it, in person or online, for the July 10 meeting. 
Please reach out of you have any questions or concerns. 

Best, Tim

https://www.mapquest.com/us/az/tucson/85716-5834/900-s-randolph-way-32.211335,-110.917964
https://www.mapquest.com/us/az/tucson/85716-5834/900-s-randolph-way-32.211335,-110.917964

